
August 19, 2020 
 
Richard W. Head, Esq. 
Rath, Young and Pignatelli, P.C. 
One Capital Plaza 
Concord, NH 03302-1500 
 
Re:  Docket No. 18-189 

PEU:  2nd rev pg 28, 28-A, 36; 1st rev pg 35: original pg 46-A 
PAC:  2nd rev pg 28, 36; 1st rev pg 28-A, 35; original pg 42-A 
PWW:  2nd rev pg 31, 32, 39, 40; original pg 46-A 
Effective Date: December 1, 2019 
 

Dear Attorney Head: 
 
Staff has reviewed the filing received on July 20, 2020 in the above-captioned proceeding. 
 
During review of the filing, and pursuant to Puc 1603.06, Staff found that the pages must contain the 
Commission authorization in the footer.  For this filing of tariffs for all three utilities, it should read: 
 

“Authorized by Secretarial Letter issued in Docket No. DW 18-189, dated November 27, 
2019” 

 
Other required revisions include:  PEU, Page 36-Missing “R” in Water in top left hand corner. 
 
In accordance with the Secretarial letter issued March 17, 2020, this is being filed electronically only 
at this time. 
 
Please submit the corrected pages.  If you have any questions, please call me at (603) 271-6044 or 
e-mail me at Susan.Gagne@puc.nh.gov. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Susan M. Gagne 

Susan M. Gagne 
Tariff Administrator 

cc: Docket Service List 
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